





KPUD Enjoys Successful Fair and Parade

By Lori Froehlich

Klickitat PUD (KPUD) was well represented this year at the Klickitat County Fair, with many employees volunteering their time and energy to make the fair and parade memorable.

A big thank you goes to Kathy and Joe Loveland, Melissa Huwe,

Randee Slater, Judy Woody, Anita Thompson and Nadine Huxley for working diligently and creating an original float and booth this year. Joe designed the float to coordinate with the fair theme: "Bushels, Bales and Animal Tails." The float won first prize in the parade.

A thank you also is due to Bill Rogers, who drove the float, with Kathy throwing candy and Joe riding as a passenger.

Joe's creativity also was showcased in the PUD booth, where he built a barn for the entrance.

Many KPUD customers stopped by the booth this year and picked up free compact fluourescent light bulbs, prizes, balloons, candy cow tails, information on rebates and wind projects and tips on how to save electricity.

Thanks to all the KPUD employees who volunteered their time, especially on the weekend.

Setting up the booth, working various shifts or taking down the booth were Randee Slater, Sharon Ohnstad, Judy Woody, Brandon and Natalie Johnson, Cynthia Murphy, Lori Fakesch, Holly

Dohrman, Luann Mata, Nadine Huxley, Gene and Dolores Ew-ing, Jodi Witt, Miquette Ihrig, Bob Fitzsimmons, Anita Clever, J.R. Rob-ison, Russ Patton, Doug Daniels, Wanita Gordon and Eric Shea.

KPUD appreciates its employees who volunteered their time to participate, as well as the customers who supported us at the fair!

